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Hello Lindy Lion families! My name is Mrs. Carter and I am the new principal at Lindstrom 
Elementary. I am looking forward to the start of the new school year and the opportunity to 
get to know the school community. For those students and parents new to us this school 
year, we are happy to have you join our family and  are proud to welcome you to Esther 
Lindstrom Elementary School, a California Distinguished School, and a great place to learn.  
 
At Esther Lindstrom, we are committed to providing a collaborative, safe environment 
wherein students are cooperative, compassionate, and confident, use 21

st
 Century skills, 

and attain academic excellence preparing them to be among the nation’s best.   
 
The staff and I invite you to join in our commitment to provide an environment of educational 
excellence. We believe that a strong connection between the home and school is essential 
to your child’s academic success and that your active support and cooperation combined 
with our professional efforts will ensure your child’s achievement this year. You can be 
involved in your child’s education this year by joining the PTA, attending school events and 
meetings, and making sure your child is prepared and ready to learn everyday. We look 
forward to seeing you at Back to School night and to working together this school year.  To 
stay updated with the most current calendar events, visit the Esther Lindstrom school 
website at busd.k12.ca.us./lindstrom.html. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and the opportunity to work with each of you and 
your children. Please feel free to call and conference with teachers to create the best 
educational plan for your child or contact the office if you have any questions or concerns. 
We are here to provide a quality education for all students and look forward to working with 
your family.   
 

Lindy Lions are always ready to ROAR! 

Respect 

Only Your Best 

Always Be Safe 

Responsible  


